F66-13 PROHIBITION OF DOUBLE-NUMBERING OF COURSES

Legislative History:

Document dated December 13, 1966

At its meeting of December 5, 1966, the Academic Council adopted the following resolution concerning double numbering of courses; said resolution presented by the Curriculum and Instruction Committee:

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:

"Approved." Signed: Robert D. Clark, January 5, 1967.

DOUBLE-NUMBERING OF COURSES

F66-13

WHEREAS, some departments have engaged in the practice of designating lower division and upper division and/or graduate level numbers for the same course, and

WHEREAS, San Jose State University is working to improve the articulation of courses with community colleges, therefore be it

RESOLVED: That departments be prohibited from double numbering their courses.